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(720)-339-6194
 5246 Park Ave. New York, NY 10234

October 23, 2013
Apple
1 Infinite Loop
Cupertino, CA 95014
408.996.1010
Dear Timothy D. Cook
I thank you for the apple products I have received in the past. I’m writing this letter to say that I am very pleased with the products you have made. The purpose of this letter is to say that you have done a wonderful job.
 When I first bought an iPod touch I thought they were small and slow. Then they come out with new ones and they are great. Almost every person I know owns an apple product. They are just the best. The day I got an apple product is a day I won’t forget, they were just coming out with iPod mini when my parents graduate and they got there’s. The new and improved iPod classic is the one I wanted. I got it for Christmas and was so excited to use it.
[bookmark: _GoBack]This is just the best product to use. I’m writing this letter to say that the best present I ever got was an apple product. This is a great store I would love to work at it, sadly to young. I thank you for being apple and selling products the way you do.
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